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Roxanne Maher

From: r finsella <rfinsella35@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 10:45 AM
To: Fred Allyn, III; Roxanne Maher
Subject: Please be advised

Just to voice my opinion.  Please be advised: 
 
Your responsibility is to the residents of Ledyard, not the Republi-clown party.  You work for all of us, as 
the saying goes. 
 
Please DO NOT support or encourage reductions to Ledyard budgets or services by the criminals in 
Washington DC - Trump & Musk, to name but two.  Or by minions in Hartford, now or in the future. 
 
That includes reductions to Social Security, Medicare and Medicaid benefits.  In fact, it includes actively 
fighting against reductions to those sources of income - which may or may not represent financial 
stability for Ledyard residents.  And which may or may not happen serrupticiously/deceitfully by the 
criminals in Washington DC. 
 
I have opinions on other political topics, but will save them for another time.  We do not have to agree on 
everything; however, I feel this needs to be said now. 
 
I am a citizen, a resident, a taxpayer and a voter in Ledyard.  Thank you for your attention. 
 
Warren E Stedman 
 
 


